
KAIMAHI AT TE AO HOU TRUST WORKING FROM HOME
DURING COVID19 LOCK DOWN

 

 
Essential Service - Social and Health service/support operating under ALERT LEVEL 4

BUSINESS HOURS: 

We are open for limited hours Monday to Friday while Alert Level 4 is in place.
 
If you require support please ring our office number 07 3156266 and leave a message or contact us
through our website www.teaohou.org.nz. 
 
We want to keep you and others safe… please call first before coming to the office.

M A R C H  2 0 2 0 , P A N U I  

 
Our staff who do not need to be in the
office are working remotely from home.  
 
The safety and well being of our staff, their
families and our employees is our priority.
 
we would like to assure you that we are
committed to all our clients and will
continue to work in the background during
the nationwide lockdown.
 
Te mana kaha o te whānau!
 
 
 
 
 

T A H  2 0 2 0

Here are some changes that you’ll see:



CHECK-IN ON THE
ELDERLY OR VULNERABLE.
 

 

 
When shopping, as much as
possible send in only one 
member from your whānau,
practice physical distancing and
hygiene rules while shopping.

DESIGNATED SHOPPER
 
 

M A R C H  2 0 2 0 , P A N U I  

 
Make a difference by:
 
• checking-in on any elderly or vulnerable
people you know
• dropping supplies to those at home sick.

T A H  2 0 2 0

We are at Level 4 of New Zealand’s four-
level COVID-19 alert system. It is likely
Level 4 measures will stay in place for a

number of weeks. 
 

useful information: 
www.covid19.govt.nz
www.odc.govt.nz

www.workandincome.govt.nz



M A R C H  2 0 2 0 , P A N U I

WHĀNAU DIRECT 
Our service

You can continue to email
us at admin@teaohou.org.nz and if
you have any questions or would
like to discuss your situation with
us, please do not hesitate to
contact us on the above number.
 
We’ll endeavour to keep you
updated via our website 
.
Kia Kaha!
 
The Team at Te Ao Hou Trust 

"stay home save lives." 
 
 

Kia ora !
to our clients and our community,
 
Due to the current events of COVID-19,
The Whānau Ora Commissioning Agency has put an emphasis on providing
funding for kai and warm clothing if you have been directly affected by Covid-
19. Please get in touch with us via phone;07 3156266 if you need support.
Our kaiarahi will support you through the process with a maximum 24 hour
turnaround.

 
Please be assured that we are implementing appropriate Healthy & Safety
measures as advised by the Ministry of Health to ensure the safety and well being
of our kaimahi,clients and our community. 


